
 

 

 

  
 

 “Right to Work” is WRONG! 
“Right to Work” is political overreach at its worst.  Politicians shouldn’t 

interfere with agreements made between employers and their employees.  
Instead politicians should respect those agreements and focus on real 

priorities like creating good jobs and investing in education and infrastructure. 

 
 States with so called “Right to Work” laws spend 

approximately $3500 less per pupil on elementary 

and secondary education than other states, and 

students are less likely to be performing at their 

appropriate grade level in math and reading. 

 

 Of the 10 states that spend the least on public 

education, 9 are “Right to Work” states. 
 

 Of the 10 states with the least spending on public 

services, 8 are “Right to Work” states. 
 

Less Investment in Education 

and Public Services is Bad for 

Businesses and Workers  

& Bad for Economic Growth 
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